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The Thoracic Society of Australia and New Zealand promotes a tobacco-free society 

and the effective regulation of novel nicotine delivery systems.  In March 2022, the 

TSANZ membership approved the adoption of changes to the TSANZ Constitution 

that precluded any engagement in TSANZ activities any time from 1 October 2022 by 

individuals with any real or perceived, direct or indirect link to any entity that 

develops or markets tobacco-based products, whether combustible or non-

combustible or any entity that develops or markets nicotine delivery products that 

are not approved for therapeutic use, or that, in the opinion of the Board, has a real 

or perceived, direct or indirect link to such an entity. 

 

For the purposes of TSANZ events or activities, this includes any form of 

employment (inclusive of direct employment, retained or voluntary consultant or 

advisor), sponsorship, support (financial, provision of equipment or consumables or 

otherwise), travel, research funding, gifts or intellectual engagement with any entity 

that, in the opinion of the TSANZ Board, has a real or perceived, direct or indirect 

link to any entity covered by the TSANZ Constitution, and as outlined above.  

 

Individuals wishing to attend a TSANZ event or activity are encouraged to declare 

any potential links to such entities or engage with the TSANZ Office to clarify any 

uncertainties in this area.  

https://thoracic.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/2022-TSANZ-Constitution-1.pdf
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